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LZT'IXR DATED 14 APRIL 1966 FROM THE PERM!UZK~ ~PlXES3NTATIVE OF 
TJ33 UNITED KINGDOM ADDRESSED TO THE SECREXCARY-GENERAL 

In my letter of 11 April I reported to Your E,;cellency on the a&ion take:n by 

my Gavernment in pursuit of Security ~ounci.1 rcsolutfon 221 of 9 April, conceW.~ 

the tanker "Manuela", 

As Your Excellency may be aware, the tarker "Manuela" did not go to Louren~o 

Marques, but continued on a southerly course to Durbw, 

I should be grateful if‘ Your Excellency would arrange for this letter to be 
circulated as a Security Council document. 

I avail myself of this oppor"cunZty etc. 

(Siqmdm) CARADON 
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